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Give a Little, Give a Lot 

We are so blessed in this 
country to have what we 
have.   Not everyone can give 
a sack of groceries each week 
to Duncanville Outreach, but 
most can give one canned 
good.   Not everyone can give 
$100 a month to a ministry, 
but many can give $10 a 
month.  Not everyone has the 
time to volunteer at the 
church or a ministry 10 hours 
a week, but many can help an 
hour a week. 
 

Think about what could be 
done if we all gave back!  If 
everyone in this church 
brought one canned food a 
week for DOM, that would be 
almost 100 cans of food each 
week!  400 cans of food each 
month.  If everyone in this 
church gave $10 month, that’s 
almost $1000!  If everyone in 
this church gave an hour each 
week to volunteer at the 
church or a ministry, think of 
the programs that would be 
helped. 
 
 
 
   

We’ve always heard that it’s 
better to give than to       
receive and it is, but it also 
blesses so many when we 
give.  More families would 
have food and financial    
assistance during their hard 
time and more ministries 
would be able to bless more 
people. 

 

You may not want to give 
that person on the street 
corner a dollar, but if you 
buy a box of granola bars or 
a case of small water      
bottles, you could hand 
them one.  You might be 
having a tough day, but you 
can still show kindness to 
someone with a smile or 
being courteous.  Even a  
little bit can go a long way! 

 

So what do you do with 
what you have been given?  

Sharon     
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First Presbyterian Church 
EPISTLE 

Our Mission:  Connecting with God and sharing the Good News  
of Jesus Christ with the community. 



The Epistle 2 



The Epistle 3 

Women's’ Bible Study Group 

The Agape Women's Bible Study Group will 
hold its October meeting at the Church on 
Wednesday the 12th at 1:00pm.  Lesson 2 
from the PW/Horizon's study "Who Is Jesus?" 
deals with Matthew.  Read all of his book or 
focus on Matthew 13:51-53.  
 
All are welcome! 



The Epistle 4 



The Epistle 5 



The Epistle 6 

Don’t copy the behavior and customs of this world, but 
let God transform you into a new person by changing the 

way you think. Then you will learn to know God’s will 
for you, which is good and pleasing and perfect.  
       Romans 12:2 



The Epistle 7 

 

Worship Volunteer Schedule  
 
October 2   
Greeters:     Jocelyn Bolles & Janet Stahl  
Ushers:    Irving Kezar & Albert Teel  
Nursery Overseer:   Darlene Cowand  
Tellers:    Lori Glover & Brenda Everett  
Communion Servers:       Leo Skinner, Margaret Lewis, Darrell Ingram   
    Marna Bayless & Dub Guthrie   
End of Service Ministry:  Sharon Ingram & Margaret Lewis  
 
October 9     
Greeters:                 Adelmo & Edelmira Ruiz   
Ushers:    Eddie Cowand & Dub Guthrie   
Nursery Overseer:   Anna Murphy   
Tellers:    Darrell Ingram & Anna Murphy    
End of Service Ministry:  Dub Guthrie & Joan Brown    
   
October 16   
Greeters:    Leo Skinner & Billie Cowand  
Ushers:    Irving Kezar & Jack Pegues  
Nursery Overseer:   Jocelyn Bolles    
Tellers:    Jocelyn Bolles & Margaret Lewis  
End of Service Ministry:  Dick Bergman & Diane Pegues        
 
October 23        
Greeters:    Armelia & Eugene Jimmerson  
Ushers:    Dub Guthrie & Jack Pegues  
Nursery Overseer:   Susan Murphy    
Tellers:    Joan Brown & Teresa Reed  
End of Service Ministry:  Jocelyn Bolles & Jaime Cordova              
 
October 30    
Greeters:   Donna To & Wendy Jensen  
Ushers:   Eugene Jimmerson & Irving Kezar  
Nursery Overseer:  Darlene Cowand   
Tellers:    Jocelyn Bolles & Margaret Lewis 
End of Service Ministry:  Sean Russell & Edelmira Ruiz   
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 
SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
 
Christian Education   —   9:15 a.m. 
Worship Service   — 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
WEDNESDAY SCHEDULE 
 
Youth Group               —  6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

October Birthdays 
If we’ve missed your birthday and you would like us to include it 
in this “birthday” section of the      newsletter, please contact us 

at (972) 298-3043 or info@fpcd.org. Thank you.    

 

2016 MINISTRY RECEIPTS UPDATE  
 
                            Receipts Expenditures        
 
August                  $10,957  $20,916 
 
Jan - Aug 2016   $138,856 $155,230 

 
 
 
 

Wanda Shipman, October 1  

Diane Pegues, October 3  

Grant Everett, October 9  

Sean Russell, October 14  

Jonathan Liddle, October 18  

Barbara Notari, October 19  

 

Taylor Glover, October 21  

Andres Benitez, October 22  

Brandon Cowand, October 24  

Mikaela Harkins, October 24  

Mackenzie Harkins, October 24  

Lorraine Cordova, October 30  

 


